
Consider approval of the Southwest High School NJROTC 2024-2025 Overnight Trip to 
Pensacola, Florida

1. Background:  
      Mrs. Amanda Wagner, Southwest High School Principal, requests approval of an 

overnight trip for Southwest High School NJROTC students during the 2024-2025 school 
year. 

 
Program Event Date Location 

NJROTC Military School, College 
and Historic Sites.

March 25-30 
2025

Pensacola, 
Florida

2. Process:  
      Parent permission slip will be required for participation.

3. Fiscal Impact:  
      NJROTC funds will provide funding for this overnight trip.

4. Recommendation:  
      That the Board approves the Southwest High School NJROTC 2024-2025 overnight trip 

to Pensacola, Florida. 
.

5. Required:  
      Board action.  


